

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find enclosed the auto-generated feedback from the Kindergarten PLAN assessment that your child completed upon entry to Kindergarten. The feedback is individually tailored to your child dependent on his/her results for each particular task. The feedback provides simple ideas to incorporate at home to aid your child's literacy and numeracy development. If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher.

On the reverse side of this note, you will find your child's weekly class timetable. Please take particular note of the following:

Library day: Please send in a clearly labelled library bag on your child's library day so that a book can be brought home. The book can then be returned in the bag the following week and a new one borrowed.

PMP: This stands for our Perceptual Motor Program, where we will take your child through fundamental movement skills and introduce them to new and exciting activities on a weekly basis. Please send your child to school in his/her house coloured shirt on this day and with appropriate footwear. Please refer to the attached, purple slip to find out your child's house.

Help in the classroom: Assistance in the classrooms helps our programs to run smoothly. We truly appreciate any help you, or a member of your family, may have to offer - whether it be taking a small group for a game, supervising an activity or general classroom help such as sharpening pencils. The shaded areas of the timetable overleaf indicate the best times to come in to help. This may be weekly, fortnightly or just whenever you get the chance. If you, or a member of your family would like to help, please contact your child's teacher and let them know your availability. Any person coming in to help out at school needs to undertake a Working With Children's Check. This can be applied for online through the NSW GOV website. It is free for volunteers.

Canteen: The school canteen is open Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays for lunch orders. Frozen snacks are for sale at lunch times, and other snacks are available at recess time. Your child may order their lunch on canteen days, please drop their lunch order at the canteen window before the start of the school day. If your child is bringing in money for the canteen, please show them a secure place in their bag to keep their money.

A reminder that **Crunch and Sip** is a time for eating fresh fruit or vegetables and drinking water. Please do not send in packaged fruit. Thanks so much for a great start to your child's schooling. If you have any queries, please contact us directly. Our doors are always open.

Regards,

Cathy West, Clare Dunn, Natalie Fairweather